
                                   

 
COUNTY COUNCIL 

       
LEGISLATIVE SUMMARY 

 
To:   All Councilmembers of the Anne Arundel County Council 
 
From:  Linda M. Schuett, Legislative Counsel 
 
Date:  July 15, 2019 
 
Subject: Bill No. 65-19 — Zoning – Mixed Use Districts – Commercial Telecommunication 

Facilities – Antennas Attached to Structures 
 

 
 Bill No. 65-19 allows commercial telecommunication facilities that consist of antennas to 
be placed on “structures” in all mixed use districts. The bill deletes the word “residential” before 
“structures,” thereby removing the ban against the placement of antennas on residential structures 
in mixed use zones. 
 

Existing law permits antennas to be placed on residential structures in commercial, 
industrial, and Town Center zoning districts. The bill thus also conforms mixed use districts to 
existing law in these districts. 
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